Sept. 23-27, 2013       

Dear Parents,

[image: image1.wmf]Reading Logs are due this Thursday.  They must be filled and signed by a parent for them to be a valid “ticket” to the movie based on a book. (I usually choose a movie that goes with our theme we have been studying) Students that do not have the Reading Log will be assigned an alternate assignment in a separate area.  The Reading Logs are a required part of the nightly homework. 

Subjects

[image: image2.wmf][image: image3.wmf]In Reading we continue to read Hatchet by Gary Paulsen.  In Math we continue to work on graphing and place value, and review computation.  The Spelling List this week covers words that contain kn, mb, gh, and st. I also include words that are frequently used in the list.  Also included as Review words, are words from the last week that were misspelled by many. Lastly, there are usually five Bonus words (which will increase for those top spellers that love to spell) I offer these as a challenge.  I encourage the students to learn them; however they are not counted off on the test if they are missed. If they get them correct, it adds bonus points. In Language/Writing we have been working on sentences, talking about subject and predicate. We will be working on what makes a good paragraph this week. We will talk about “great beginnings”. We are also finishing up our Bio Poems.
In Social Studies we will begin working on USA Geography.  
In STAR time we have been talking about maintaining a positive attitude, taking on responsibility, believing in themselves, and saying “I can” instead of “I can’t”.
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This class continues to be a thoughtful, cooperative, and diligent group of students.  Homework response was almost 100% last week! Parents, thank you for supporting your children’s education.  They will benefit from your extra effort, which I know is not always easy.
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COMING UP

Sept. 26 - Reading Logs Due

[image: image6.wmf]Oct. 31- (Thurs) Halloween

Nov. 1– Trimester End

               Teacher Inservice      

               (No School)

Nov. 7-8 Parent Teacher



   Conferences 

                    (No Thanksgiving 



   Break

 Dec.21-Jan. 6 Winter Break                     

  Have a great week,
Sandy Bradshaw

966-1222

bradshaw@sitkaschools.org

Don’t forget the newsletter and homework list is also posted on the class website

http://mrsbradshaw.weebly.com/
STUDENT NEWS PARAGRAPHS
There were so many good paragraphs this week that it was hard to pick. Nice job students.  

Mrs. Bradshaw
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     [image: image8.wmf] Have you ever seen a flare explode? I have, and it was awesome.  A teacher, Mr. Orbison, taught our class about signals.  We have been learning about the seven steps to survival. Signals are how you attract attention when you’re lost.  For example, SOS, three fires, three buoys, and flagging tape are signs that you are lost and need saving.  If you use a radio, you have to say your name, location, and number in party and say it on channel 16.  It’s also best if you use the flares at night or in the dark because that way people can see it better when they rescue you.  
Marianna Rivera 
This week in class we did our last lesson in our survival unit.  We went outside with Mr. Orbison, up to the ball fields and he set off some smoke flares to show us how they work.  He also set off some normal flares, and they are very, VERY bright.  The smoke flares produced a lot of smoke.  It looked like there were a couple of fires. That was fun!  Kiana Belcher
[image: image9.wmf]     This week in Science I learned about the digestive system.  When you swallow the food, it goes down the esophagus in your neck to the stomach.  Acids from the stomach break down food.  The food enters the small intestine where the nutrients are drawn out.  After that the food enters the large intestine and exits the body.  It is amazing how all your organs can work together to make a complex machine.  Nicholas Oliphant
     In Math this week I learned about times (multiplication), addition, and subtracting.  We did surveys too, and my group did favorite cupcakes. Most of the people chose chocolate.  It was fun.  Then the groups went up and told about their surveys.  Marty Brown
     Quick! Pop quiz! What is a calendar quizzer?  Don’t know?  OK, I’ll tell you.  It is a person in our class that quizzes the class in the morning.  They go up in front of the class and quiz us.  There are questions on cards like how many pints in one quart? Answer: two. 

[image: image10.wmf]Quick, now what is a calendar quizzer?  Natalie Schwantes
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     Do you know how to write in Cursive?  I do.  Well, at least I am learning how to.  This week Mrs. B. is waiting to teach us H and K.  I am ahead so I did three pages of extra cursive.  I think that cursive is really fancy and professional.  Mrs. B. teaches us step by step, and we do one page per day, (or more if we want.)  So far we have learned I, E, L, T, S, B, R and more.  I have so much fun learning to write in Cursive.  

Delainey Steffes 
[image: image12.wmf]     Have you ever written a Bio-poem?  I have. We are finishing up the poems about us. After we finish we draw a self portrait.  When we are all done with our poems and pictures, they will be put on the Bulletin Board in the hall.  We love doing Bio-poems.  Zia Allen
     This week in Music we learned three new songs.  The songs were Sail Away, the tide is High, and one more. I think music is a good “special” because it helps teach kids to be more self-confident about themselves in front of the class.  I like singing and I hope other people do too.

 Grace Harang
